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VPD Report Number:  20-006549      Date/Time Occurred: 01/24/2020 at 0248 hours 

Type of Incident: Commercial Burglary / Auto Theft  

 

Location: 2115 S Mooney Blvd.   

 

Name of Business (if applicable): 

JC Penny   

 

 

 

 

Suspect:  Age: Arrested: 

1. Unknown                  

2.       

 

 

 

 

              

 

   

 

 

 

  

Details: On January 24th, 2020 at 0248 hours officer from the Visalia Police Department responded to a burglar alarm at 

JC Penny’s located at 2115 S. Mooney Blvd. in the City of Visalia. Upon arrival it was discovered that an unknown 

suspect had stolen a motorized patrol vehicle from the Visalia Mall security and driven it through the doors. Once inside 

the business the suspect removed an undetermined amount of property and fled prior to our arrival. The investigation into 

this incident is ongoing. Anyone with information is encouraged to contact the Visalia Police Department. Those wishing 

to remain anonymous can call the tip line at (559) 713-4738. 

 

 

 

 

  

    Arresting / Investigating Officer: Patrol Supervisor:  Sgt. Curtis Brown  
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